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Centennial of the RCAF 



PRESIDENT REPORT 
 

     Greetings all. 
 
     I hope everyone had a very Happy Easter. Here at the branch our Good Friday 
fish fry was a huge success. Congratulations to Marco and his staff for serving 
great dinners in a very timely manner. Not only Friday but St. Patrick’s Day as 
well. A lot of work for a lot of people. Also our bar staff who worked great behind 
the bar to keep everything going smoothly and efficiently. We are very lucky to 
have the staff in place behind the bar and behind the scenes with everything that 
Rob and Mary are doing. 
 
     March was a busy month which also seen nominations at our last general 
meeting. We had a good turn out and a lot of names were put forth for our  
upcoming election. That is good to see. Also at the general meeting was a motion 
to paint the paneling in the branch as to try and brighten and freshen up the 
branch. I know there was mixed feelings but when put to a vote it was  
overwhelmingly in favour to move forward. We will be putting out the call to our 
volunteers to come in and grab a brush. Watch for further updates. 
 
     With April here we will have a special ceremony to celebrate the 100 year  
anniversary of the Royal Canadian Air Force. This will occur on April 07

th
 at 

1:00pm. Marty Flanagan will be coordinating this event. So please plan on  
attending, it will be well worth it. Also on Saturday April 6

th
 we will have Black  

Orchid playing. If you have never seen them before come on out for a real treat. 
Our ever popular Trivia contest will be April 11

th
 and the Ladies Auxiliary have a 

corn hole tournament in the works. Watch for time and dates as this has shown a 
lot of interest and the inaugural tournament was a big success. With our usual 
schedule of meat draws, Tuesday seniors dinner dance, darts, cards and more we 
will be again be very busy. So come out and have some fun. 
 
    At our last general meeting we had 3 members of the Ladies Auxiliary in  
attendance. Maureen Fracas spoke on all the upcoming events that are either in 
the works or in the planning stages. The list was very impressive and I think they 
are to be commended for their hard work and dedication to Br. 255. I know their 
numbers were decreasing but I have a good feeling going forward because of the 
leadership team they have in place and a new energy going forward. That was on 
full display at the general meeting. Always remember a strong Ladies Auxiliary 
makes for a strong Legion. 
 
     In closing as always I want to thank the hard work and dedication of our  
volunteers. Whether at the executive level or decorating or anything done for our 
branch you have again shown why Branch 255 is the best. Thank you. 
 
     Thank you   Ken Dault / President Branch 255 
 
 



Branch 255 
ELECTIONS 

 
It’s your Legion. 

So don’t forget to 
come out and 
VOTE for your  

favorite candidate.  

TO ALL VOTING BRANCH 255 MEMBERS …  It’s that time to  
ELECT your NEW Branch Officers & Executive for 2024/ 2025 

 
Members of branch 255 are encouraged to attend the ELECTIONS  
that will be held on SUNDAY, APRIL 28th, 2024 at 1:00pm 
Nominations for Executive positions (will) reopen. 
 
You are welcome to Nominate any member who is in good standing and has  
attended a minimum of four (4) general meetings since the last  Annual election  
to be eligible to stand for any position. 
To serve on the Executive you must have been a member for at least 1 year. 
It would be wise to speak to the person you want to Nominate to see if they are  
interested in a position on the Executive.  
 
At the March 28th General meeting ,nominations for the New Executive Board  
were held . Here are the nominations thus far nominated in order.  
 
PRESIDENT 
- Bruce Tribute 
- Ken Marshall 
- Ron Marshall 
 
1ST VICE PRESIDENT 
- Ron Marshall 
- Ken Marshall 
- Bruce Tribute 
- Dave Jarvis  
 
2ND VICE PRESIDENT 
- Ron Marshall 
- Ken Marshall 
- Cathy Brown 
 
SECRETARY 
- Kathy Patterson 
 

SGT. AT ARMS 
- Olga Schultz 
- Chantale Davis 
 
EXECUTIVES 
- Susan Yablonsky 

- Linda Boldt 
- Cathy Brown 

- Mike O’Harra 

- Betty Goodison 

- Olga Schutz 

- Brent Malenfant 
- Bill McGuire 
- Dianne Vendrasco 
- Marty Flanagan 
- Ron Marshall 
- Pauline Bisson 
- Gary Best 
- Lynn Girard 
- Rob Garant 
- Glenn Magone 
- Ken Dault 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING is Thursday, April 25th, at 7:00pm Nominations for  
Executive positions (will NOT) reopen until Election Day Sun, April 28th at 1pm. 



If there is any member interested in taking over editing Branch 255's monthly  
Bulletin. Please let Ken Dault (Branch 255 President) or Elaine Dunn know.  

Elaine will guide you thru it and is available if you have any questions.  
If interested please e-mail Elaine at elainedunnis@gmail.com. 

POPPY REPORT - Ron Marshall / Chair 
 

     Poppy Trust Account is $59,370.89. 
Cheques to 4 organizations will be presented at the upcoming  
District “A” Spring Convention. 
 $3,000.00 to Ruck to Remember 
 $3,000.00 to Homeless Veterans Program 
 $2,000.00 to Ontario Command Bursary 
 $2,000.00 to R.C.E.L. 
 
The Poppy Fund has donated $20,000.00 since January 01. 
 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED! 

90th ANNIVERSARY T-SHIRT  

Branch 255 Legion Fundraiser 
 

(Red T-shirt with white logo) or (Navy Blue T-Shirt with gold 
logo) 

Short sleeve $20 tax included OR   
Long sleeve $25 tax included 

Unisex sizes small. medium. large. XL. XXL  XXXL 

Winners of the Brian Crockett Memorial 
Tuesday Night Darts  

Tournament, from left to right,  
Keith Bremner, Al Williamson,  

Kirk Harris, and Mike Fluery. Big round 
of applause to this years winners!  

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/6934376334/user/100001556986587/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWGws2kz-ypihkm_EDhYsVgtkhNEt0agt72HqS_pz4ExcLNpkj3LP-t7tKhSrtERJl9NRjT_oFTr2JoFIASCuMFZsbqh-fEN4JefIxmIxSw-rL1pZSIr3FqHUqNdqmr51lIWU2o93Eg24Bv5pf8Jzs515EFoJSHX7KAoHnR6KHNHwDySTR
https://www.facebook.com/groups/6934376334/user/735191042/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWGws2kz-ypihkm_EDhYsVgtkhNEt0agt72HqS_pz4ExcLNpkj3LP-t7tKhSrtERJl9NRjT_oFTr2JoFIASCuMFZsbqh-fEN4JefIxmIxSw-rL1pZSIr3FqHUqNdqmr51lIWU2o93Eg24Bv5pf8Jzs515EFoJSHX7KAoHnR6KHNHwDySTRo04_EN
https://www.facebook.com/groups/6934376334/user/564637658/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWGws2kz-ypihkm_EDhYsVgtkhNEt0agt72HqS_pz4ExcLNpkj3LP-t7tKhSrtERJl9NRjT_oFTr2JoFIASCuMFZsbqh-fEN4JefIxmIxSw-rL1pZSIr3FqHUqNdqmr51lIWU2o93Eg24Bv5pf8Jzs515EFoJSHX7KAoHnR6KHNHwDySTRo04_EN


ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION  
RIVERSIDE BRANCH 255 DONATIONS 

Month of February 2024 

STICK WITH RON 
www.RonFriest.com 

direct:519.980.4132 

REAL ESTATE COMPANY 

V E T E R A N S 

To our men and women in uniform  past, present and future 

NEVADA 
Seniors Program 
Charitis Day.  
F.J. Brennan High School 
Learning disability Assoc. 
 
SPECIAL LOTTERY FUND 
Big Brother / Big Sister 
Canadian Mental Health Assoc. 
Family Services Windsor Essex 
Feeding Windsor 
The Friends of Fountainblue 
Easter Seal Society 
 

 
1,100.00 

500.00 
 

500.00  
 
 

1,200.00 
1,200.00 
1,200.00 
1,200.00 

500.00 
500.00 

Total  7,900.00 

Branch 255 Legion 
supports our  

Community by  
using funds raised 
through clubhouse 

operations (events), 
meat draws, break 
open tickets, and 
bingos. Each year  

thousands of  
dollars are donated. 



ATTENTION MEMBERS 
Next General meeting is Thursday, April 25th  

at 7:00pm. Please be sure to have your  
membership card with you. 

MILITARY RECOGNITION SERVICE BOOK - Jim Dunn / Chair 
 

We are now accepting submissions for the next addition Volume 11. We invite you 
to submit  a pictures and a short story of Veterans and Military Service Personnel 
who have touched your life. Submission forms are available at the branch or online  
at www.on.legion.ca. Please contact Jim Dunn 519-945-0671 for more information. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY COMRADES!! 
APRIL 2024 - Sarah Magone 2nd - Erin Boyle 2nd - Bobby Bray 7th - 

Dan Crockett 7th - Patrick Strong 9th - Beth Brown 12th -  
Virginia McNair 14th - Rory Windibank 15th - Cheryl Bray 23rd - 

 Mark Renaud 28th 
Members please email your name and birth  

date to elainedunnis@gmail.com so we can ad you to our list. 

 

ST. CLAIR COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP 
 
Renee Toflemire received the Zone A1 Bursary  
(CLIFF CAPENHURST ) Scholarship award. 
Renee is studying Bachelor of Science and Nursing.  
Her grandparents were members of  Branch 255. 
Jim Dunn represented Zone A1. 

Hey there TRIVIA Fans! Mark them calendars for a FUN night 
out. With your host BEN ...Bring a team of friends and family, 
join one, or come by yourself as we test your trivia skills with 

THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH 
Registration starts at  6:30pm  

Game starts at 7:00pm 



IS BETTER  when you're  Laughing!   ACEFHT 



LADIES AUXILIARY REPORT - Maureen Fracas / President 

 
March 10th Craft Bazaar was well attended by both vendors & public. 
 
March 23rd Pub Crawl had 30 attendees get on the bus. This allowed a $30 profit. 
We missed the opportunity of $150 additional profit as they were turned away by 
someone informing them they could not purchase tickets. In the future a simple 
“come back when the barkeepers aren’t so busy” would be appreciated.  
This did not involve bar staff. March 26th Bake Sale went well.  
 
Fundraisers / upcoming Events will include: 
 
1) CORN HOLE fun nights. 2nd Thursday alternating months to Ben Canniff’s 

TRIVIA night. Starting May 9th if corn hole boards are ready. We will be       
asking for donations to our Community initiative snack bin. 

2) Monday PASTA night. Monthly - Week to be identified depending on other 
branches seniors meals & community fundraisers. Will offer: Meat sauce &  
non meat sauce. Hope to start month of June. 

3) PUB CRAWL - June - date to be confirmed. Amherstburg / Kingsville?           
3rd destination somewhere between Kingsville & 255 possible Tecumseh,    
594, Comber, Harrow ….? 

4) CHILI COOK OFF - July - Date to be determined. Before May MTG.              
Will need 7 judges. 

5) Seniors Tuesday BAKE SALES continue to be ad hoc to coincide with        
popular bands to optimize sales. 

6) VETERANS CALENDAR “ready for September sale as of March's MTG     
Charlie Davis’s photo on Juno Beach as cover photo. Nov. 2024 Moe     
Thompson as major contributor to Branch 255 survival. Nov. 2025 Charlie 
Davis, Rolly Demers need to identify significant dates - Women of our         
branch - group our veterans by service.                                                         
Anyone with suggestions please contact us. 

7) Silent Auction Prints - Would like to. 
8) Poppy seed package sales 
9) CHRISTMAS CRAFT BAZAAR - November 24, 2024. Will ask branch 261 for 

tables. They were generous for our March Bazaar. 
10) Yellow ribbon Support Our Troops magnetic ribbons. 
11) BREAKFAST WITH SANTA  December 1 or 8 planning started. 
12) Planting poppies in our gardens. 
 
The Ladies Auxiliary wish to make special mention of branch 261. They generously 
loaned us 20 long tables to aid our March Bazaar. The tables were greatly           
appreciated!. Thank you to all the “guys of 255 “for returning the tables. 
 
                                                                                                    Report continues ► 



 CARDS GAMES - ALL WELCOME 
These are not leagues, you don't have to come every week  

if you don't want to. Open to the public. 
Cut Throat PEPPER every Monday. at 6PM 

EUCHRE every Wednesday at 6:00 
CRIBBAGE every Wednesday 1pm & Thursday at 1pm 

Our community special initiative is going good we have continued receiving snacks 
in our blue drum. The donations have been forwarded to the school & and have 
been greatly appreciated. Lunches commence April 5 & will continue through to the 
end of school year & commence September. We will continue to collect snacks 
through the summer preparing the pantry for September. Thank you to all who are 
donating. 
 
Branch 255 Ladies Auxiliary has a history of serving this branch with strong          
presence and service. This service continues without hesitation or regret. 
 
We, the Ladies Auxiliary have in the past & will continue in the future 
1. Supply soups & sandwiches for 2 weeks of Remembrance in November. 
2. Supply desserts for significant banquets within this branch 255. 
3. Granting monetary assistance as requested over the years especially our  

darkest years. 
4. Manning the kitchen for Fish Fridays & Meat Draw Saturdays & many banquets 

when the branch needed draws into the building greatly. 
5. Community Ambassadors promoting this branch and Legion in general. 
6. Encourage membership building outside of this location during our daily      

conduct & conversations. 
7. Populating the building with people. 
8. Our own presence within the building. 
 
Our Ladies Auxiliary members are a humble group of hard working women who do 
not boast or toot our own horn, but we want to identify our contributions to Br. 255. 
 
For 20 years I have been a member of Br. 255 Ladies Auxiliary. During this time,  
our Ladies Auxiliary has not only funded purchases for the branch, but most  
importantly donated large monthly monetary sums. This occurred over many years 
without hesitation, without question, without reservation. 
 
We thank Branch 255 for contributing towards our Biennial Convention. It is greatly 
appreciated in our time of monetary needs. 

LAST POST - R E M E M B E R I N G  our members who have left us.  
 

AT THE GOING DOWN OF THE SUN AND IN THE MORNING  
     “WE WILL REMEMBER THEM”  



MEMBERSHIP REPORT -  Ken Marshall / Chair 

 
The current paid membership for branch 255 is 449. 

RIVERSIDE BRANCH 255 is very excited to welcome our newest members:  
 
New members are as follows: 
 
Krista Emery 
Jacqueline Smrke 
Patrick Oliver 
Chris Maisonneuve 
Dan Hanson 
Becky Benton 
David Adoranti 
 
There is a general membership meeting on the 4th Thursday of every month. I 
would encourage all members old and new to come out to the meeting to see what 
is going on at your Legion and to vote on important issues. I invite all members to 
run for the executive when elections happen as we need new people with new 
ideas to oversee the running of your Legion. 
 
 

 Associate 
 Affiliate 
 Associate 
 Associate 
 Affiliate 
 Affiliate 
 Affiliate 
 

 Affiliate 
 Affiliate 
 Affiliate 
 Ordinary 
 Associate 
 Associate 

Maurice Adoranti 
Lauryn MacPherson 
Justin MacPherson 
John Simpson 
Jennifer Dault-Lavin 
Robert Smith 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Did you know that the 

Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch 255 sponsors a 

boys hockey team. 
 

GO RIVERSIDE 
RANGERS!! 



BAR REPORT -  Bruce Tribute / Chair  
 

     The bar has seen a real surge in business this month. St. Patrick’s Day sales 
were quite good as there was a capacity crowd all day. All four bar stewards were  
on duty and did a wonderful job of keeping up with the never-ending line for service. 
 
The practice of issuing “chits” for birthdays, etc. at times creates a bit of a  
book-keeping problem. Another branch in the zone has begun giving out “poker 
chips” with drink designations etched on them to better keep track of gifts for our 
friends. I have been given samples for our perusal to see if this is something we 
would be interested in trying. 
 
This month’s inventory was pretty good, with only wine being brought 
into question. Draught Beer at -.2 kegs…..48.4% profit 
Bottle Beer at -8 bottles…….60.2% profit 
Wine at -4.66 bottles………..51.6% profit 
Liquor at -1.162 bottles……..73.5% profit 
Coolers at -1 units 
 
This is a marked improvement and should be commended. 

SPORTS REPORT -  Ron Marshall / Chair  

 
Our in house dart leagues are doing well and most importantly they support the bar. 
 
Legion Sports:  
We have 1 member (Mark Prutchick) who will be representing the Branch in Senior 
Darts on April 6th in Port Stanley. Good luck Mark. 
 
I attended the Zone Sports meeting this past Sunday March 24th in Wallaceburg. 
There was a good turnout but many were missing. 
 
The #1 issue is decline in participation. Much discussion on how to improve.          
All agreed that we need younger members in our branches and provide sports that 
they would participate in. ie. Cribbage is on the decline big time as most young  
people don’t know how to play. 
 
I will do my best to post the schedules and upcoming events in a timely manner  
as I receive them from the Zone Sports Chair. I will also be using our Facebook 
page and our monthly bulletin to announce upcoming events. 
 
Currently there ia a posting for Golf on the board. It is a 2 person best ball format 
and is being held at Roseland. Check the Board for further details.  
The board is located in the dart room near the bar. 
 



SPORTS REPORT -  Ron Marshall / Chair  

UP-COMING VETERANS EVENTS  
 APRIL 9 - WWI Hall & Ypres 11am / Host - SOMM 
 MAY 5 - Battle of the Atlantic 2pm at Dieppe Park / Host - RCNA 
 JUNE 2 - WVMSC Main Monument City Hall Square 11am / Host - WVMSC 
 JUNE 22 - Admiral Hose Heavenly Rest 2pm / Host - RCNA 

ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION ZONE A-1 

GOLF TOURNAMENT - 2 PERSON BETTER BALL 

 
HOST: Branch 261 (Assisted by Branch 594) 
WHERE: Roseland Golf & Curling Club 
WHEN: SATURDAY, MAY 25th (Tee Times start at 10:00am) 
              BRANCH REGISTRATION DEADLINE: MAY 11th. 
Schedule will be sent out to Branch Sports Officer with Rules by May 22nd. 
 
COST PER PERSON $75.00 (Green Fees and Shared Power Cart) 
Note: We are limited to 30 teams as we have only 15 tee times. 
 
DEADLINE ( for registration payment): May 11th 
Score cards to be returned to Branch 261 immediately following play! 
Dinner and post game beverages will be available to purchase at the Branch. 
 

OPEN TO ALL LEGION BRANCH 255, 261, 594 & 644 
MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING 

 
NOTE: Payment from each Branch to be made payable to 

“Zone A1 Treasurer, Subject Zone A1 Golf” 
and delivered to Branch 644 
Attn: Zone A1 Sports Officer 

Note: This tournament is the qualifier for the DISTRICT A tournament, Hosted by 
Grand Bend Branch 498 played on TBA at TBA. 

The DISTRICT winners qualify for the PROVINCIAL tournament, also Hosted by 
Seaforth Branch 156 to be played on September 14th. 

Gary Seguin, Zone A1 Sports Officer. 
Information supplied by Tom Friesen, Branch 594 Zone Golf Committee Chair. 
 

Open to all Banch.255 members .Sign up sheets located on Sports Board 
 



BINGO REPORT - Kathy Patterson / Chair 

     In February we had 3 bingo assignments. We received $2,052.10 from  
Breakaway Bingo for these assignments. 
 
We donated $1,200 to the Windsor Homes Coalition in February from the Bingo 
Funds. At the end of February we had a balance in the account of $7,251.38. 

 
Support the Legion Branch 255 Charities fund by going to bingo.  

Breakaway Gaming Centre 
Bingo sessions: Mon. & Tues 10:45am & 1pm 

Wed. thru Sat. 10:45am, 1pm, 8pm, 10pm Sun. 10:45am & 1pm 
Location: 655 Crawford  Ave. Windsor, Ontario N9A 5C7 

  2024 BRANCH 255 LEGION VETERAN  

          BANNER PROJECT UPDATE 
 

     This years Program will be done in 2 stages.  
The first stage is for those who sponsored a banner in 
2023.  If you want your banner up again in 2024, please 
come to Branch@255 on Saturday April 20

th
 between  

1-4pm in the Dart Room.   
You will need to bring in your banner and payment of 
$40.00.This is the only date for 2023 banner renewals. 
 
     If you sponsored a banner in 2022, you will need to  
re-apply in Stage 2 this year as your 2 year warranty has 
expired. Stage 2 will also be open to the public.   
Banner Price this year will be $190.00.   Application forms 
will be available at the Branch starting the weekend of April 
20

th
 with applications being received at Branch#255 on  

Saturday April 27
th
 and Saturday May 4

th
 from 1 till 4pm in 

the Dart Room.  New applicants will need to follow the  
picture requirements on the application as well at this time. 
 
     There are only 50 spots available for the 2024 Program.  They will fill quickly.   
The Project Team cannot guarantee any spots for anyone wanting to sponsor a  
banner. Any questions please email: rsidevetbanner@outlook.com 
 
Marty Flanagan 
2024 Branch#255 Veteran Banner Team Member   

mailto:rsidevetbanner@outlook.com


RCAF CENTENNIAL EVENTS 
 

FLAG RAISING AND PROCLIMATION – April 2, 10am at CITY HALL 
The RCAF Centennial flag will be raised at City Hall and the reading                   

of the Mayor’s proclamation calling April 1-5 “Royal Canadian Air Force      
Centennial Week” in a brief ceremony at Windsor’s City Hall.   

 
RCAF CENTENNIAL CEREMONY – April 7

th
, 1pm at RCL BRANCH 255  

A Ceremony and Wreath laying to commemorate the Centennial of the RCAF.   
Special Guest Speaker is Mr. Don Christopher, President of the Canadian Aviation 
Museum and Special Guest Veteran, LCol Ronald Holden OMM CD will be in  
attendance. There will be a mini-museum with Art Prints by Robert Taylor signed  
by many famous pilots and members from WWII as well as photos depicting the 
RCAF through the years.   

 
RCAF CENTENNIAL DAY – May 11, 10am at THE CANADIAN AVIATION  
                                                                                        MUSEUM 

The CAM will provide its RCAF Centennial Tribute on May 11, including a 364 
Squadron Air Cadet parade welcoming invited Air Force members flying in.   

     A BBQ lunch will be on offer. 
 

RCAF CENTENNIAL TRIBUTE BAND CONCERT – May 26, 2pm  
     at THE CANADIAN AVIATION MUSEUM 

The CAM will host four bands for a tribute concert open to the public.  
The bands include the Silver Ambassadors, Music Express, the Windsor  
Regiment Band and the Sun Parlour Pipes and Drums. 

2024 MARKS 100 YEARS OF SERVICE FOR THE 

ROYAL CANADIAN AIR FORCE  
 

On April 1, 2024, we mark a once-in-a-lifetime milestone: 100 years of service for 
the Royal Canadian Air Force (RCAF). As an independent military element, the 
RCAF has played a vital role in our nation’s safety, security, and global stability.  



 Monday…….. 
 Tuesday……. 
 Wednesday... 
 Thursday….. 
 Friday………. 
 Saturday…… 
 Sunday…….. 

Check out Marco’s 
Weekly Specials  
on our website ,  
facebook or call 

 

519-944-0101 

CLOSED 
2:00 - 8:00 
2:00 - 8:00 
2:00 - 8:00 
2:00 - 8:30 
2:00 - 8:30 
2:30 - 6:00 

MONTH OF APRIL 2024 

SENIORS DINNER & MUSIC / EVERY TUESDAY 
MUSIC 3:30-6:30 / DINNER AVAILABLE FROM 3-6PM  

All dinners are tax included / call 519-944-0101 Pick-Up / Delivery / Dine-In 
** NO SUBSTITUTIONS ** 

 
Tuesday, April 2nd - Music by Trax 
$13.00 - Pork Schnitzel topped with gravy, served with mashed potato & vegetable 
 OR  $11.00 - 2pc Fried Chicken served with fries & coleslaw 
 
Tuesday, April 9th - Music by Catsass 
$13.00 - Cabbage Rolls served with mashed potato & vegetable 
OR  $12.00 - 1pc Fish & Chip served with fries & coleslaw 
 
Tuesday, April 16th- Music by Power and Glory 
$13.00 - Open faced Hot Hamburger topped with gravy , served with mashed  
potato & vegetable 
OR  $10.00 - Chicken Burger served with fries. 
 
Tuesday, April 23rd- Music by Sixties Live 
$13.00 -  Chicken Cordon Blue topped with mushroom cream sauce, served with 
mashed potato & vegetable 
OR   
$11.00 - Spaghetti & Meatball topped with meat sauce, served with bread & butter 
 
Tuesday, April 30th - Music by Crowbar 3.0 
$13.00 -  Meatloaf, topped with gravy, served with  mashed potato & gravy 
OR  $11.00 - 8 pc Chicken Wing, served with fries 
 

…. You do not need to be a Senior to  order our TUESDAY SPECIAL …. 
 

BOOK YOUR NEXT EVENT AT BRANCH 255 LEGION  
 Mario’s Original Italian Diner is available to cater all of your  special occasions  

here at Branch 255.  We are also available for wakes and funerals.  
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